
20151026  CLS Memorandum 

 Memorandum 

 
Date:  Oct 26, 2015  
 
To: FMC Campus 
 
From: Dr. Leland Baskin, Clinical Section Chief Transfusion Medicine 
 
Re: 
 

New Location for  Transfusion Medicine Blood Product Pick Up/Drop Off 
 

 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 

Key Messages: 

On November 7, 2015 at 08:00 Transfusion Medicine (TM) will begin operating from its new location on the 7
th
 

floor of McCaig Tower within the FMC Campus.   

 

Importance/Impact 

 Blood product pickup and drop-off will be located on the 7
th
 floor of McCaig Tower. 

 Patient care areas with pneumatic tube (PT) stations may choose to receive blood products via the PT. 

Blood products can be returned to TM via PT station #70.  

 All specimens for testing will continue to be delivered to the FMC 6
th
 floor Accession Department.  

 

Action Required: 

Access for blood product delivery will be via the McCaig Tower east service elevators. Follow the signs to the 

blood product pickup/drop-off location.  

 

Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 

Julia Hendry, Acting Supervisor Transfusion Medicine @ 403-944-4467 or julia.hendry@cls.ab.ca 

 

This memorandum has been reviewed and approved by: 

Dr. Leland Baskin, MD, FCAP, Medical Director, VP Medical Operations 

 

mailto:julia.hendry@cls.ab.ca

